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  A People Without a Country Gérard Chaliand,1993 The 16 million Kurds are the largest nation in the world with no
state of their own. Their history is one of constant revolts and bloody repression, massacres, deportations and
renewed insurrection.This classic collection of writings from Kurdish intellectuals and other internationally
respected experts discusses the origins of Kurdish nationalism and analyzes their contemporary demand for autonomy
in the aftermath of the Gulf crisisand the setting up of safe havens.It combines historical analysis of the Kurds
under the Ottoman Empire with a thorough study of Kurdish life in all areas of Kurdistan - Turkey, Iran, Iraq,
Syria and the former Soviet Union. Later sections cover recent Kurdish history, with the emphasis on the Iraqi
Kurds and the Kurdish movement in Turkey. Also included is an assessment of
  Mapping Kurdistan Zeynep Kaya,2020-06-25 Examines how the idea of Kurdistan, as a homeland and a source of
national identity, was created within international political history.
  The Kurds and Kurdistan Lokman I. Meho,1997-06-25 As the Kurdish question becomes more prominent in Middle
Eastern politics, it is attracting attention from the media, the academic community, and governmental and non-
governmental organizations. Swamped with questions from the press and academic departments, students of Kurdish
topics have needed a comprehensive bibliography on the Kurds. This book meets that need. An introductory essay
provides users with general background information on the Kurds and Kurdistan. With over 800 entries, the
annotated bibliography provides information on the most important works about the Kurds and Kurdistan published
from World War II through 1996. Emphasizing recent titles, the book focuses on English-language scholarly works.
Arranged in topical chapters, the book opens with a section on general works, then covers travel works, history
and archaeology, politics, minorities and religion in Kurdistan, society, economy, language and education,
literature and folklore, and culture and arts.
  Iraqi Kurdistan Gareth R. V. Stansfield,2003-08-29 The Iraqi Kurds have enjoyed de facto statehood in the north
of Iraq for over a decade but Intra-Kurdish fighting, military incursions by Turkey and Iran and the constant
threat posed by Saddam Hussein have plagued this 'democratic experiment'. In this book, Stansfield explores the
development of the Kurdish political system since 1991. He examines the difficult and often violent relations
between the two dominant powers, the Kurdistan Democratic Party (KDP) and the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan (PUK),
and their relationship with the Kurdish Regional Government in order to understand the current state of Iraqi
Kurdish politics and the operation of the state. This topical in-depth study identifies the main dynamics of Iraqi
Kurdish politics, analyzes the record and potential of the 'Kurdish democratic experiment', and identifies the
present and future Kurdish leaders.
  History of the Present Kamal Mirawdeli,2019-01-09 History of the Present A nation that fails to read and record
its truths, will be unable, whether as individuals or society, to enjoy freedom and live with dignity I have
called this book History of the Present because they are readings of the present , of the pressing passing Now-s
that make history, of tomorrow’s’ yesterdays, and yesterdays of tomorrow. They are written in the heat of the
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events analysing backgrounds and context, seeing the event both as a process and part of the big picture. That is
how a local event becomes a global one, and an apparent remote decision by an American President will have global
repercussions for almost everyone in the modern globalised world and especially for countries and societies drawn
to post 9/11 war on terror.Thus, viewing the current events from the standpoint of the people of Kurdistan, the
articles and insights in this book will, I hope, allow you to live in history as it unfolds, with a strong moral
principle guiding the mission and the vision: truth and nothing but naked truth.
  Into Kurdistan Sheri Laizer,1991-05 Into Kurdistan is a journey through the lives of a people without a country.
Part travelogue and part political commentary, it portrays both the pride and the oppression of the Kurdish
people. Sheri Laizer recounts the drama of a family living close to the border, hearing gunshots and wondering if
a favoured son will make it home at night. She shares the companionship of Kurdish women in the mountains, washing
in the melted snow. She captures the ambiguity of Kurdish intellectuals entwined in the cultural life of Turkey, a
country which refuses to acknowledge the very existence of Kurdish identity. And she paints a vivid picture of the
centuries of tradition behind the people who have given the Middle East some of its greatest heroes, from Saladin
onwards. Into Kurdistan uncovers the recent atrocities in Iraq, and the systematic persecution suffered by the
Kurds in Turkey. In a marvellous blend of political commentary, folktale and sympathetic observation, Sheri Laizer
helps us understand the people behind the headlines.
  Kurdistan: The Quest for Representation and Self-Determination Mr Lungthuiyang Riamei,2017-08-15 Kurdistan, the
name given to the Kurds’ historical homeland, is a landlocked region that lies at the crossroads of Turkey, Syria,
Iraq and Iran. After the fall of Ottoman Empire the Kurdish people were promised independence by the treaty of
Sevres in 1920. The Kurds are known as a nation without borders and consider as a stateless people. Aftermath of
the Arab Spring in 2010, Kurdistan has witnessed an increase in nationalism and a shift in geo-politics. The book
examines the various models which could be acceptable solution to the Kurdish problem in West Asian region. It
also evaluates the role of the Kurdish diaspora placing Kurdish issue in the international forum. The Kurdish
Peshmerga and YPG militia maintains one of the strongest forces confronting against the ISIS in West Asian region.
  The Jews of Kurdistan Erich Brauer,1993 Following World War II, members of the sizable Jewish community in what
had been Kurdistan, now part of Iraq, left their homeland and resettled in Palestine where they were quickly
assimilated with the dominant Israeli-Jewish culture. The Jews of Kurdistan is a unique historical document in
that it presents a picture of Kurdish Jewish life and culture prior to World War II. It is the only ethnological
study of the Kurdish Jews ever written and provides a comprehensive look at their material culture, life cycles,
religious practices, occupations, and relations with the Muslims. In his preface, Raphael Patai offers data he
considers important for supplementing Brauer's book, and comments on the book's values and limitations fifty years
after Brauer wrote it. Patai has included additional information elicited from Kurdish Jews in Jerusalem, verified
quotations, and completed the bibliography.
  A People Without a Country Abdul Rahman Ghassemlou,1993 The 16 million Kurds are the largest nation in the world
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with no state of their own. Their history is one of constant revolts and bloody repression, massacres,
deportations and renewed insurrection. This classic collection of writings from Kurdish intellectuals and other
internationally respected experts discusses the origins of Kurdish nationalism and analyzes their contemporary
demand for autonomy in the aftermath of the Gulf crisis and the setting up of safe havens. It combines historical
analysis of the Kurds under the Ottoman Empire with a thorough study of Kurdish life in all areas of Kurdistan --
Turkey, Iran, Iraq, Syria, and the former Soviet Union. Later sections cover recent Kurdish history with emphasis
on the Iraqi Kurds, and the Kurdish movement in Turkey. Also included is an assessment of Operation Provide
Comfort and the failure of the U.S. and international law to develop an adequate response to the Kurdish crisis
following the Gulf War. -- Back cover.
  Kurdistan on the Global Stage Diane E. King,2013-12-31 Anthropologist Diane E. King has written about everyday
life in the Kurdistan Region of Iraq, which covers much of the area long known as Iraqi Kurdistan. Following the
overthrow of Saddam Hussein’s Ba’thist Iraqi government by the United States and its allies in 2003, Kurdistan
became a recognized part of the federal Iraqi system. The Region is now integrated through technology, media, and
migration to the rest of the world. Focusing on household life in Kurdistan’s towns and villages, King explores
the ways that residents connect socially, particularly through patron-client relationships and as people belonging
to gendered categories. She emphasizes that patrilineages (male ancestral lines) seem well adapted to the Middle
Eastern modern stage and viceversa. The idea of patrilineal descent influences the meaning of refuge-seeking and
migration as well as how identity and place are understood, how women and men interact, and how “politicking” is
conducted. In the new Kurdistan, old values may be maintained, reformulated, or questioned. King offers a
sensitive interpretation of the challenges resulting from the intersection of tradition with modernity. Honor
killings still occur when males believe their female relatives have dishonored their families, and female genital
cutting endures. Yet, this is a region where modern technology has spread and seemingly everyone has a mobile
phone. Households may have a startling combination of illiterate older women and educated young women. New ideas
about citizenship coexist with older forms of patronage. King is one of the very few scholars who conducted
research in Iraq under extremely difficult conditions during the Saddam Hussein regime. How she was able to work
in the midst of danger and in the wake of genocide is woven throughout the stories she tells. Kurdistan on the
Global Stage serves as a lesson in field research as well as a valuable ethnography.
  The Future of Kurdistan in Iraq Brendan O'Leary,John McGarry,Khaled Salih,2006-08-11 The Future of Kurdistan in
Iraq appraises the consequences of the U.S.-led intervention in Iraq for its most neglected region.
  Youth Identity, Politics and Change in Contemporary Kurdistan Shivan Fazil,Bahar Baser,2021-09-01 Today’s youth
are challenging the older political class around the world and are forming new political generations. Examples
from South Africa and elsewhere where peace processes were deemed to be successful show signs of youth disapproval
of the current post-conflict conditions. Moreover, the Arab Spring witnessed numerous youth movements emerge in
authoritarian and illiberal contexts. This book was prepared in light of these discussions and aims to contribute
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to these ongoing debates on youth politics by presenting the situation of youth in the Kurdistan Region of Iraq
(KRI) as a case study. It will be the first book that specifically focuses on the Iraqi Kurdish youth and their
political, social, and economic participation in Kurdistan. The contemporary history of the KRI is marked by
conflict, war, and ethnic cleansing under Saddam Hussein and the tyranny of the Ba’ath regime, significantly
affecting the political situation of the Kurds in the Middle East. Most of the recent academic literature has
focused on the broader picture or, in other words, the macro politics of the Kurdish conundrum within Iraq and
beyond. There is little scholarship about the Kurdish population and their socio-economic conditions after 2003,
and almost none about the younger generation of Kurds who came of age during autonomous Kurdish rule. This is a
generation that, unlike their forebears, has no direct memory of the decades-long campaigns of repression.
Studying and examining the rise of this generation of Kurdish young millennials—“Generation 2000”—who came of age
in the aftermath of the United States invasion of Iraq offers a unique approach to understand the dynamics in a
region that underwent a substantial socio-political transformation after 2003 as well as the impact of these
developments on the youth population. Pursuing different themes and lines of inquiry the contributors of the book
analyze the challenges and opportunities for young men and women to fulfil their needs and desires, and contribute
to the ongoing quest for nationhood and nation-building. In this book, our aim is to bring together a variety of
perspectives from local and foreign academics who have been working on pressing issues in Kurdistan and beyond.
The chapters focus on an array of themes, particularly including political participation, political situation and
change, religiosity, and extremism. ... Taken together, the chapters provide us with an introduction to youth
politics in Kurdistan. This book is just the first attempt to open academic and nonacademic debate on this subject
at a time when protests around youth-related issues are becoming a more prevalent method of political engagement
in the region. Our hope is that more research follows and supplements what has not been addressed in this book,
especially through the introduction of first-hand youth perspectives to the core of this analysis and giving them
a voice in nonviolent platforms. CONTENTS Foreword: Youth in the Kurdistan Region and Their Past and Present Roles
- Karwan Jamal Tahir Kurdish Youth as Agents of Change: Political Participation, Looming Challenges, and Future
Predictions - Shivan Fazil and Bahar Baser CHAPTER 1. Youth Political Participation and Prospects for Democratic
Reform in Iraqi Kurdistan - Munir H. Mohammad CHAPTER 2. Social Media, Youth Organization, and Public Order in the
Kurdistan Region of Iraq - Megan Connelly CHAPTER 3. Constructing Their Own Liberation: Youth’s Reimagining of
Gender and Queer Sexuality in Iraqi Kurdistan - Hawzhin Azeez CHAPTER 4. Kurdish Youth and Civic Culture: Support
for Democracy Among Kurdish and non-Kurdish Youth in Iraq - Dastan Jasim CHAPTER 5. Youth and Nationalism in the
Kurdistan Region of Iraq - Sofia Barbarani CHAPTER 6. An Elitist Interpretation of KRG Governance: How Self-
Serving Kurdish Elites Govern Under the Guise of Democracy and the Subsequent Implications for Representation and
Change - Bamo Nouri CHAPTER 7. Educational Policy in the Kurdistan Region: A Critical Democratic Response -
Abdurrahman Ahmad Wahab CHAPTER 8. Making Heaven in a Shithole: Changing Political Engagement in the Aftermath of
the Islamic State - Lana Askari CHAPTER 9. Kurdish Youth and Religious Identity: Between Religious and National
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Tensions - Ibrahim Sadiq CHAPTER 10. Youth Radicalization in Kurdistan: The Government Response - Kamaran Palani
  KURD AND KURDISTAN Mhamad Sardar, we know that Only careful political maneuvering will be able to manage the
situation of Kurdistan so we must act now to solve this.
  Iraqi-Kurdistan. Does the Kurdistan Regional Government have a Foreign Policy? Hêvi Sari,2014-09-30 Seminar
paper from the year 2014 in the subject Politics - International Politics - Region: Near East, Near Orient, grade:
1,3, University of Hamburg, language: English, abstract: After the Iraq War in 2003 the Kurds in Iraq became more
and more important for the region, and there has been a shift of their international recognition. Kurds are now,
not only noticed as the victims of their hard history of oppression and misery by their occupiers, but are also
noticed, as actors on their own, since the establishment of the Kurdistan Regional Government. The Question
whether the KRG has a Foreign Policy or not has come up when the US diplomat Ricciardone neglected that there was
a US Foreign Policy towards the Kurds. But after 2003 there has been a strong development in the KRG and its
relations to other states. In order to answer the question about Foreign Policy, first it should be looked at how
the term is generally understood: “Foreign policy [...]can be characterized as the sum of official external
relations conducted by an independent actor (usually a state) in international relations” (Krieger 2001 ). When
transferring this definition to the KRG, first one has to be aware, that the KRG is not legally a state on its
own, but is a autonomous, federated state within the Iraqi state. The first Chapter of this work will therefore
look at the structural conditions of the Kurdistan Region. Afterwards in order to understand how the KRG was
established, it will be looked at the historical development of the KRG from 1992 onwards, and especially after
the Iraq War in 2003. In the following chapters it will be concentrated on whether the KRG can , besides the
structural and historical facts, de facto be understood as an independent actor and how it is recognised as such.
Therefore it will be looked in dependence of Hinnebusch, at the role of Identity in the Politics of the Middle
East and to what extend this shapes the development in the KRG. On the other hand it will be closer looked at the
idea of Sovereignty in International Relations, considering that the general understanding of the term is
difficult to use in the Middle East, and specifically in the Kurdistan Region. In a last step it will be looked at
the external relations of the KRG, examining its relations to the US Government and Turkey, which both play a
major role in the development of the region. [...]
  The Future of Kurdistan Kerim Yildiz,2012-01-15 During the United States military occupation of Iraq, the
Kurdistan region was one of the few places in the country where insurgent violence was not a daily occurrence.
However, as tension with the Iraqi central government increases over issues of security, oil and gas management,
and the disputed territory of Kirkuk, and with Turkey and Iran continuing their cross border military operations,
Kurdistan Iraq faces numerous challenges. The current context allows for a fresh look at the situation of the
Kurds in Iraq. No longer subject to the cruel regime of Saddam Hussein, the Kurds are set to be important figures
in the shaping of Iraq’s future. The Future of Kurdistan: The Iraqi Dilemma focuses on how issues faced by
Kurdistan Iraq today are being dealt with by both central government and international forces as well as on the
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prospects for Kurdistan and Iraq’s political, economic, and cultural future.
  People Without a Country Abdul Rahman Ghassemlou,1980
  Agha, Shaikh and State Martin van Bruinessen,1992 Exacerbated by the Gulf War, the plight of the Kurds is one of
the most urgent problems facing the international community. This authoritative study of the Kurdish people
provides a deep and varied insight into one of the largest primarily tribal communities in the world. It covers
the collapse of the Ottoman Empire, the great Kurdish revolt against republican Turkey, the birth of Kurdish
nationalism and the situation of the Kurdish people in Iraq, Turkey and Iran today. Van Bruinessen's work is
already recognized as a key contribution to this subject. Tribe by tribe, he accounts for the evolution of power
within Kurdish religious and other lineages, and shows how relations with the state have played a key constitutive
role in the development of tribal structures. This is illustrated from contemporary Kurdish life, highlighting the
complex interplay between traditional clan loyalties and their modern national equivalents. This book is essential
to any Middle East collection. It has serious implications for the study of tribal life elsewhere, and it
documents the history of what has until recently been a forgotten people.
  The Kurds of Iraq Mahir A. Aziz,2011-01-30 Over ninety years since their absorption into the modern Iraqi state,
the Kurdish people of Iraq still remain an apparent anomaly in the modern world - a nation without a state. In
'The Kurds of Iraq', Mahir Aziz explores this incongruity, and asks the pertinent questions, who are the Kurds
today? What is their relationship to the Iraqi state? How do they perceive themselves and their prospective
political future? And in what way are they crucial for the stability of the Iraqi state? In the wake of the Gulf
War of 1991 in the face of the Iraqi state, the Kurds endeavoured to create a de facto state and to concretise and
stabilise the institutions that would enable this. 'The Kurds of Iraq' thus examines the creation, evolution and
development of Kurdish nationalism despite the suppression of its political and cultural manifestations. Through
extensive interviews in the field, Aziz assesses the impact of recent history on the complex process of identity
formation amongst Kurdish students at three of the nation's leading universities. He provides an in depth
examination of students' socio-economic backgrounds, and their thoughts on and experiences of what it means to be
Kurdish in the modern Iraqi state, and the impact this has on their perception of their language, culture and
religion. Aziz's invaluable and extensive field research furthermore serves as a point of departure for an
investigation into the relationship between national identity and historical memory in Iraqi Kurdistan and beyond.
He thus analyses wider issues of the intersection and interdependency of national, regional, ethnic, tribal and
local identities. He thus constructs an intimate portrait of the Kurds of Iraq, which will provide an important
insight for students and researchers of the Middle East and for those interested the important issues of
nationalism and ethnic identity in the modern nation state, and the impact these issues have on the stability of
Iraq itself.
  Perspectives on Kurdistan's Economy and Society in Transition Serwan M.J. Baban,Alan Dilani,Almas
Heshmati,2014-10-16 The second scientific World Kurdish Congress was held in October 2012 at Hewler with the theme
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of improving the quality of life, science and culture for progress in Kurdistan. The papers presented focused on
various important aspects of culture, economy, education, health, industry and political science in Kurdistan. The
objective of this conference was to create a network of academicians to exchange and develop knowledge and work
together with the Kurdistan Regional Government on how to further enhance the progress within the Kurdish society.
This volume is a collection of 26 studies presented at the Congress and includes an introduction by the editors
and a summary report of the Congress. The topics presented here are diverse, covering several areas pertinent to
the current Kurdish situation. The studies are divided into ten areas: namely, agriculture and rural development;
diaspora; education and research; health and quality of life; industry; information technology and e-government;
infrastructure and development; language; human rights; and politics. In the last part of the volume, the
organization committee provides a compilation of recommendations from the Congress to the Kurdistan Regional
Government.
  A Thousand Sighs, a Thousand Revolts Christiane Bird,2004 Celebrated journalist Bird offers a fascinating,
illuminating and very personal glimpse into an exotic land and people of increasing global significance:
Kurdistan.
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linguistics” by R. L. Trask. Werner Abraham |
Universities of Groningen/NL, and Berkeley/CA. The
dictionary of historical and comparative linguistics Oct
27, 2020 — Publication date: 2000. Topics: Historical
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